
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {       }                        ACTION  {   X   }                       CLOSED MEETING  {       } 
 
 

SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 

 “Breaking Bread” Program 
 
 

BACKGROUND: The “Breaking Bread” program is designed to provide opportunities for  
 students and local law enforcement to interact in a positive way and build  
 trust and respect for each other. 
 
 Law enforcement officers will visit schools approximately once a week 
 during lunch and may eat while interacting with students. 
 
 School Resource Officer, Dewey Knick and Lumina Shifflett will answer 
 questions you may have. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Recommend program endorsement. 
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